
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
November 30, 2011 

 
 
Mohave County Board of Supervisors 
P.O. Box 7000 
Kingman, AZ.  86402-7000 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Mohave County Board of  
                                                                                 Supervisors 
                                                                                 Channel 50, Kingman, AZ. 
                                                                                 File no.: BMPDTT-20111025ABB 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 43386 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
 
The above referenced application is dismissed. 
 
On November 16, 2011, a letter was sent to you to amend your application within 30 
days to resolve the following interference problem: 
 
Specifically, the proposal is predicted to cause interference to the following facilities: 
1.  New DTV Facility 186800, Parker, AZ. – BNPDTL-20100514ADN 
 
Our records show that on November 23, 2011, you filed an amendment to resolve the 
above referenced interference issue. Further analysis of the application taking into 
account the amendment revealed that the above interference issue was not resolved; 
the proposal as amended is still predicted to cause interference to the facility as 
referenced above. 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Deputy Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 
 
 
 



C.c  Mohave County Board of Supervisors 
 C/O – William K. Keane, Esq. 
 Duane Morris, LLP 
 505 9th Street, N.W., Suite 1000 
 Washington, DC  20004-2166 
 


